NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Collecting Valentines for Vets

DAVID CARLUCCI  February 10, 2011

Today it was my honor to visit the Viola Elementary School in Suffern to collect the

Valentines that they made to be sent to veterans stationed oversees.

On Monday, I will be visiting the Lincoln Avenue Elementary School in Pearl River where we will
box up the Valentines to be sent out.

Senator David Carlucci



